OFFICE OF THE COMMANDING GENERAL PRESIDIO OF SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA

14 February 1963

Mr. Click Relander 1212 North 32d Avenue Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

Lieutenant Colonel H. E. Link, Yakima Firing Center, has forwarded me a copy of "Strangers on the Land", provided by you. I am indeed grateful for your courtesy and will read it with much interest. I am departing tomorrow morning on a trip and will take the book with me to read in the airplane.

Please accept my thanks, and warmest good wishes.

Sincerely,

Lieutenant General, USA

Commanding